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Residents Invited to Lunch with City of Bryant Mayor Jill Dabbs 

The City of Bryant Mayor Jill Dabbs would like to provide the residents of Bryant 
the opportunity to stay informed and updated on topics related to the growth of 
Bryant.  As residents may be aware, Bryant is a city that has sustained sizeable 
growth within the past years and this growth provides many wonderful 
opportunities to the residents and businesses of Bryant. 

Residents will have the opportunity to meet with the Mayor and discuss the 
opportunities available to the city of Bryant and its residents.  

Lunch with the Mayor is anticipated to be held the 1st and 3rd Thursday of each 
month which may be reduced to once a month later in the year. 

The first luncheon will be held on Thursday, February 2, 2012 at 11:30 a.m.  
Lunch will be dutch treat and will be held at Whole Hog Café, 5309 Highway S. 
North, Bryant, Arkansas 72022.    

If residents would like to have lunch with Mayor Jill Dabbs, please RSVP your 
attendance to Gayle Walton, City of Bryant, at 501-847-5559 no later than 
Wednesday, February 1, 2012. 

 


